Simpsonville Elementary: Extended Day Program
200 Morton Avenue — Simpsonville, SC 29681 — (864) 355-8300 ~ fax (864) 355-8360

Beginning Monday, May 13", we will be taking a limited number of applications for 2,
4 and 5t graders for the fall of 2024. If you are interested in reserving a space for one

of these grade levels, please email sfarrow@agreenville.k12.sc.us, You will receive an

application and information packet by email. Please bring in the application along with

the $40.00 registration fee as soon as possible.

For K5, 13t and 3" grade students, we are going to have a waitlist. To be placed on the

waitlist, please send an email to sfarrow@greenville k12.sc.us with the name of your

student(s) and the grade level for the fall of 2024. Be sure to use an email that is

current and that you check on a regular basis.



